
By supplying your e-mail address, you are acknowledging that your contact details may be shared with PETA’s international af�liates and that you may receive a follow-up message. 
Please return completed petitions to TeachKind, 501 Front St., Norfolk, VA 23510.

NAME                                                  E-MAIL ADDRESS

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY

I believe that every student has the right to a healthy school lunch—vegetarian and vegan students are no 
exception. By providing a veggie burger in the cafeteria, schools will be helping to improve their students’ 
health, fight climate change, and give all students a vegan choice at lunchtime.

I support serving veggie burgers in the cafeteria at  

The Veggie Burger Project at 
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